
People losing unemployment assistance or facing 
eviction can turn to New Hope Ministries for help 
 
July 27, 2020, Dillsburg, PA -- New Hope Ministries is open and serving its neighbors in need 
through its network of seven physical service locations and nine mobile sites in south central 
Pennsylvania. For those people losing unemployment assistance or facing eviction who live in New 
Hope's service area footprint in Adams, Cumberland, and York Counties, New Hope can help with 
food, rent and utilities, job training, and other pressing financial needs. People are encouraged to 
contact the New Hope Center closest to where they live (found on its website at www.nhm-
pa.org or by calling (717) 432-2087) for more information. If someone in need does not live in New 
Hope's service area, they can call 2-1-1 to find an agency that can help with their needs. 
 
New Hope recently helped a single mom of a preschooler whose work hours were cut as a result of 
COVID-19. She is also taking classes to further her education to advance in her profession for 
increased income. New Hope was able to help with food, a rent payment, and car payment so she 
can continue to have transportation to the limited work hours she has been given. This is just one 
example of how we can help people facing financial hardships as a result of COVID-19. 
 
Updated program information and other service needs related to COVID-10 can be found on the 
New Hope Ministries website.  
 
VIDEO/PHONE INTERVIEW OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE 
 
New Hope Ministries is a community-based, Christian, social service agency that shows the love and 
hope of Christ by meeting the needs of low income families and individuals through our crisis 
assistance centers in Dillsburg, Dover, Hanover, Littlestown, Mechanicsburg, New Oxford, and the 
West Shore.  New Hope provides help with food, housing, utility and transportation needs to 22,000 
individuals from 9,300 different families every year.  In addition, New Hope provides youth programs 
for underprivileged children to help prepare them for success in school and life.  For more 
information, visit www.nhm-pa.org. 

 


